
 Dear Parents, 

  

We have several fun and educational activities planned for April, and 

we need your help. We will be celebrating a number of special 

occasions, and many of the activities require foods or other materials 

from home. If each student would contribute one or more of the 

following items, we would have plenty of supplies for the month. Your 

child selected the item(s) highlighted below to bring in, but if this is a 

problem, please let me know and I’ll work something out. I need a 

response as soon as possible, but you don’t need to send the items until 

the due date. Before you return this paper, make a note of the item you 

will be sending in. Thanks for your help! 

  

  

Student Name ________________________ 

  

 Round sandwich thins (package of 8) 

 2 dozen plain craft sticks (for spreading) 

 1 jar peanut butter 

 1 jar grape jelly 

 1 large box of raisins 

 1 bag of mini-marshmallows 

 1 bunch of celery stalks 

 1 bag jelly beans 

 1 dozen colorful plastic eggs 

  package of 50 paper plates 

  

  

Due Date ___________________________ 

  

  

___ Yes, we will send in the highlighted item(s) by the due date above. 

___ No, we will not be able to send in the item(s). 

  

Parent Signature ____________________________________ 


